
School Sports Day Information

 

 

Tuesday 29th June 2021 

Sports Day 

Sports Day is such an important part of our school year and an annual event that 

children, staff and parents alike look forward to and enjoy. 

The date for our school sports day this year was not previously confirmed as we were 

holding out for information from the government, hopeful that it would be able to go 

ahead in the usual way. However, following the Prime Minister’s announcement, to 

delay the relaxation of Covid-19 restrictions in England because of concerns over the 

Delta variant, we are unfortunately unable to hold our sports day as we would have 

liked with parents and families present.  

Government and Local Authority guidance states that the current Covid-19 safety 

measures should continue, which includes outdoor gatherings, for a further four 

weeks until 19th July 2021. 

I appreciate that this is disappointing for us all, however the children will still get to 

enjoy their sports day within their bubbles, on Friday 16th July, and we will make it as 

special a day as possible for them all, ending the sporting activities with a picnic 

lunch. 

 

Please make sure that on Friday 16th July your child comes to school dressed in 

their school PE kit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 

 

 


